
Read More

01 / 02

BOROUGH HALL PARK UPDATE

Saturday, May 4 - Atglen Borough Community Yard Sale, start
time: 8 AM.  Drive the neighborhoods to see what is for sale.

Saturday, May 25 - We will host a day of beautifying our town
with opportunities to plant flowers on our Main Street corridor
and clean up roadside trash around the Borough.  A Memorial
Day ceremony in memory of those who gave the ultimate
sacrifice will be held at the Veterans Memorial on Main Street
and E. Main Street.
 
Look for more information in the April newsletter.

Beginning March 1 the Parkesburg Borough Police Department
will be providing part-time police coverage to Atglen Borough.
Please welcome them to our community. If you need
emergency services (police, fire or ambulance) dial 911. For
police non-emergency calls, contact the Parkesburg Police at  
610.857.3535.  
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ATGLEN BOROUGH PARTNERING WITH
PARKESBURG POLICE FOR SERVICES

As the weather gets warmer you will see the resumption of
construction of the new park on the Borough Hall parcel, at the
corner of Main Street and Valley Avenue. The construction crew took
some time off during the cold winter weather, but will be back soon.  
The park is currently on schedule to be completed this Summer. 

UPCOMING EVENTS HOSTED BY THE              
PARK & RECREATION COMMISSION

PARKESBURG POLICE MEET & GREET
We will hold a Meet & Greet at Atglen Borough Hall, 120 Main Street,
on Monday, March 11 from 7-7:30 pm. Stop in and say hello to Chief
Murtagh and the other police officers who will be serving our town. 



COMMUNITY EASTER EGG HUNT
An Easter Egg Hunt will be held on Saturday, March 23
at noon in the Community Park located on Ridge
Avenue behind Penningtonville Presbyterian Church.   
Children from infants to 10 years old are invited to this
free community event hosted by Penningtonville
Presbyterian Church.  The Easter Bunny will be there
too! For additional information please call the Church
office at 610.593.2173. 

Penningtonville Presbyterian Church, located at 406 Main
Street, is hosting a free luncheon for seniors on the 4th
Sunday of each month from 12-2pm. This monthly event will
include lunch followed by an activity, craft or game. It is
open to anyone in the community age 62 or older. This
month’s luncheon will be on Sunday, March 24th.  If
interested please RSVP to the Church office at 610.593.2173
by the Wednesday before the luncheon.  
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PENNINGTONVILLE CHURCH TO HOST
FREE MONTHLY LUNCHEON FOR

SENIOR CITIZENS

Sometimes in March we get snow storms.  We ask for your
help during a snow event.  If possible, do not park your
vehicles on the street. This allows us to better plow the road
without interference from vehicles. Clear your sidewalks of
snow and ice within the first few hours after the weather
event. When you are clearing your driveway and sidewalks do
not put the snow in the street. 

WINTER MAINTENANCE AND SHOVELING


